
 

 
 

ZERO TOLERANCE for discrimination, abuse, and misconduct 
 
The Texas High School Lacrosse League (THSLL) is committed to creating a safe and positive environment 
for all its THSLL Member School Programs’ participants’ physical, emotional, and social development 
and ensuring it promotes an environment free from discrimination, abuse, and misconduct.  The THSLL 
has ZERO TOLERANCE for discrimination, abuse, and misconduct including, but not limited to, Sexual 
Abuse, Physical Abuse, Emotional Abuse, Bullying, Threats, Harassment, and Hazing. 
 
All THSLL Member School Programs participants should familiarize themselves with each and refrain 
from engaging in any form of discrimination, misconduct, or abuse.  In the event that any THSLL Member 
Program participant observes inappropriate behaviors, suspected physical and/or sexual abuse, or any 
other type of abuse or misconduct, it is the personal responsibility of each such person to immediately 
report their observations to a THSLL Board Member as outlined on the THSLL.org website under Site 
Navigation/Board of Directors, and communicate immediately with a THSLL Board Member via the 
Contact Us tab. 
 
In addition to reporting within THSLL, such persons should also report suspected THSLL Member School 
Program participant physical or sexual abuse to appropriate law enforcement authorities as required 
under applicable Texas law.  THSLL Member School Program participants should not attempt to 
evaluate the credibility or validity of child physical or sexual abuse allegations as a condition for 
reporting to appropriate law enforcement authorities. 
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